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“=nai Peninsula Borough
Purchasing and Contracting Department

MEMORANDUM

TO: Charlie Pierce, Mayor

THRU: John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director ¥ d FW M
FROM: Lee Frey, Project Manager LF
DATE: September 23, 2021

RE: Authorization to Award a Contract for ITB22-005
Nanwalek Teacher Housing

Ine rurcnasing a;ELor;tracting Office formally solicited and received bids for Nanwalek Teacher
Housing. Bid packets were released on July 9, 2021 and the Invitation to Bid was advertised in the

Peninsula Clarion and the Anchorage Daily News on July 19, 2021 and the Homer News on July
15, 2021.

The project consists of the following: Construction of an approximately 1,000 sq ft teacher
housing in Nanwalek, AK. Utilities already stubbed to site.

On the due date of August 5, 2021 one (1) bid was received and reviewed to ensure that all the
specifications and delivery schedules were met. The low bid of $847,000.00 was submitted by
Wolverine Supply, Inc., Wasilla, Alaska.

Your approval for this bid award is hereby requested. Funding for this project is in account
number 700.11237.J008Y.49101.

C‘ I{l,P&J%b 9/23/2021

Charlie Pierce, Mayor Date

FINANCE DEPARTMENT
FUNDS VERIFIED

Acct. No. 700.11237.J0(
Amount $847,000.00

Q. i
o Sk Bl Dute. 9/23/2071

Notes: Subject to approval of Ordinance 2021-19-
16 on 10/12/21.

Accounting will be
400-71030-3008Y-49101. Funding is
contingent on hearing on 10/1Z2/71









